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UPDATES:​ Sad to say while John and Scott were touring the northeast Scott and a bear had an 
interaction. Not sure who “won” the interaction as the bear ran off and Scott got the chance to 
see how the hospitals are in Pennsylvania. He’ll be fine but he broke some ribs. John will be 
flying back to the northeast to pick up Scott’s bike soon (so good news the bike is ok too). We 
wish Scott a speedy recovery. 
 
After Earl’s mishap last fall he has decided he’s not finished riding. He recently bought himself a 
new scooter. Congratulations to Earl and we’re happy to hear he’s back to it. 
 
T-BONES:​ Don’t forget to get your money in to John English or Bev ($5 per person) for the 
T-bones game August 21. This event will be in place of our weekly dinner ride. 
 
UPCOMING RIDES: 
Colorado​ ride will be September 20 - 27 / 28 (destination to be determined). Bring ideas to the 
next meeting 
 
Natchez Ride​: This ride will be for a week riding ½ of the Natchez Trail and we’ll end with a 
weekend trip in West Plains, Mo for a “color ride”. Those people who are interested in the 
Natchez Ride need to come with their ideas of what dates they’d like to go. A discussion was 
had stating due to the Colorado Ride it would be best to wait at least until at least a week or 2 
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after being back Please come with thoughts on dates for this ride to the next meeting. For those 
interested Bev has been given a list of sites to see along the way. The more sites to stop and 
see the more miles per day. If you are only able to do part of the ride or just the weekend 
portion that’s still awesome. We always have fun riding with each other. 
 
DINNER RIDES / SATURDAY RIDES: ​Ron will lead us this Saturday (6/1519) to a mystery 
destination. We will leave the meeting place at 8:30. 
Bev is still in need of leaders for the rest of June. There will not be a ride July 3. 
 
Just a reminder when you lead the​ ride the night of our monthly meeting​ it’s to be a shorter 
ride ​(about 30 minutes) ​so there is time to conduct the meeting and eat. 
 
50/50​: Unfortunately Criag was unable to be at the meeting and Patti forgot the 50/50 bucket so 
there was no 50/50 this month, so sorry 
 
Be safe out there and have fun 
 
Respectfully submitted by Madame Secretary, Patti Kelsey 
 
 


